

Friday 24th May 2024

## **Armed Forces Day 2024**

Dear Parents and Carers,

In celebration of this year's Armed Forces Day, we would like to invite all children to wear red, white and blue on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June. We are very fortunate to have a number of military children as a part of our school community, and we very much want to celebrate them and their families, as well as the fantastic work our Armed Forces do for us all.

We hope the children enjoy being a part of this special occasion.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Clark Family Liaison Officer Mrs L Witt Lead LSA/ELSA



